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Visit us on Facebook 
St. Joseph Marquette School Alumni

alums 2018 grads

Sister Rebecca Berghoff, S.P. passed away on 
September 13th, 2018 at the Sisters of Providence 

St. Joseph Residence in Seattle.

There will be a memorial Mass in Sister’s honor on 
October 20th, 2018. Mass is at 5:00pm at St. Joseph 
Church in Yakima, Washington with a reception to 
follow at the St. Joseph/Marquette School Gym. 

Honorariums will be directed towards Sister’s 
tuition assistance fund with interest earned going to St. Joseph Marquette 

families who need financial help with tuition.  

We are currently seeking stories and memories of Sister Rebecca for a 
presentation at the reception. Please send your stories to 

Diandsrb@aol.com or via messenger on Facebook.
All are welcome. 

	

Come play “Boo Bingo” at St. Joe’s Bingo on Sunday, October 
28th at 11:30am. Fun for the whole family (ages 8 and up)!



UNRestricted Gifts:
Dr. Joseph & Millicent Leadon 
Minnie Lizotte 
Robert & Marie Newsted
Margaret O’Brien 
June Perrault 
Keith & Sharon Qunell 
James M. Reynolds
Dr. Palmer Wright & Marshall Wright  

In Honor of:
Grandparents Day 
Art & Paula Campbell 

In kind gifts:
Crab Feed 
Kathi Mercy
Ike & Renee Purdy 
John & Michelle Riel 
Ray & Dianne St. Mary 

In memory of:
Barbara Berchard 
Katherine Milliron 

Rosemary Brush 
David Brush

Antonio Ceja
Sandra Rinna  

John Durham
Dennis & Norma Clark 
Margaret Murphy 

Rosemary Falon 
John & Monica Colgan  
Ray & Dianne St. Mary 
Steve & Marcia Sziebert 

Ann Marie Gouveia 
Dennis & Norma Clark 
Ike & Renee Purdy 

Leo Holzer 
John & Teresa Eglin 

Al & Madeline Kloster 
James Kloster & Mary Pellicer 
Rich & Cathy Kloster 
   
Teresa Kloster 
James Kloster & Mary Pellicer 
Rich & Cathy Kloster 
   
Chuck Koreski 
Winfred Wiatrak 

Barbara Milliron Nance 
Katherine Milliron 

Lester Roy 
Dick & Janet Knautz 

Sister Rebecca Tuition 
Assistance Fund:
Jeff & Linda Anderson 
Lezley Anderson 
Patrick & Colleen Andreotti 
Anneliese Andrews 
Mark & Jane Bouchey 
Ed Carroll 
Gary Cuillier 
Jeff & Cheryl Enright 
Chad & Alicia Hale 
Laurie Kirkland 
Rich & Cathy Kloster 
Arnie & Ruth Korynta 
Greg & Juli Knoebel 
Leo & Karen Lee 
Arian & Donna Lund 
Darlene Lust 

Investors in our mission 
from January 2018-June 
30, 2018

ANNUAL FUND

Anonymous 
Kevin & Renee Bouchey 
Mark & Jane Bouchey 
Dennis &Nancy Colleran 
*John Cornell (restricted to Cheryl Cornell’s 
Fund) 
Alan & Monica Cottle 
*Arlene Cuillier
Leon & Pinky Hudon 
Kim Kovalik 
Brad & Yami Lancaster 
M & G Property Partners 
Fr. Gordon Moreland S. J. (Jesuit Fund) 
Alice Nelson 
*Ike & Renee Purdy 
*Ray & Dianne St. Mary (Cheryl’s Fund) 
Joe Scherschligt
Kathleen Scott 
Sheryl Scott 
Kathleen Searcy
Karl & Marilyn Staudinger 
Jeff & Lucy Stevens 
Terry & Sharon Truhler
Tim & Mary Truhler
John & Paula Vornbrock 
Richard & Michelle Wall 
Joe & Jennifer Walsh 

*denotes restricted to Sister Rebecca Tuition 
Assistance Fund

Alumni News:
calling alumns:

St. Joseph/Marquette would like to know 
what you have been doing since you 
graduated from SJMMS. 
•   Year graduated
•   College attended and degree obtained
•   Graduate work
•   Where you live now and what are you    	
    doing?
•   You can send to DiandSRB@aol.com 
     Re: update 

congratulations:
•   Sierra Esqueda, 2017 for being one of 

the 24 students nominated to receive the 
Toppenish High School People’s Choice 
Award. Her leadership teacher honored 
her for leading by example, being a hard 
working self starter, motivated and always 
present and working in class early. 

•   St. Joseph/Marquette Alums participated in 
High school performances last spring- at 
Davis High School these Alums were the 
cast & support crew for “Mary Poppins”: 
Fiona Monahan, Litxuli Madrigal, Emma 
Fischer, Brendan O’Connor, Kyrsten Spry, 
Eva Bush, Nicholas Fisher, and Margaret 
O’Connor. I have been told you all were 
outstanding. 

•   To Rachel Ball for receiving the Arts 
	 recognition from the Yakima Youth Awards 
•   Sarah Willensky for her ranking as one of 

the best in the SCAC West for the 100 & 
300 Hurdles. Sarah also retained her 1st 
place standing

•   Lauren Desmarais placed 5th in the Javelin
•	 Natalie Newman placed 4th in the Long 

Jump

Alums who made it to State in Golf… 
•   Rachel Ball, Rachel Silvernail, Brooke 
    Silvernail, and Lilly Wixson all are students 	
    at LaSalle Yakima. 

pASSINGS:
Monte L. Berghoff 
Larry Beaulaurier MHS 1948
Frederick (Fred) Coson MHS 1962
Richard Garrecht -MHS 1949
Ralph Huck-MHS 1949
Vern A. LaFontaine-MHS 1959
Stewart Ron Johnson -MHS 1965 
Cecilla Pannell (Mailloux) SJA 1951
Joyce-Pell Johnson 
Donna Goulet McRadu- SJA 1941
Jim Milliron- MHS 1964 
Margaret Vivian Mullins Razey SJA 1941 
Martha Robert
Pauline Schmidt 
George Joseph Sevigny-MHS 1951
Bernie Sims MHS 1968
Mrs. Jane Terk 
Herman Waltman – MHS 1956

MARRIAGES:
Congratulations to 
Grace Noe SJMMS 2009- on her marriage to 
Lawrence Cacchiotti June 2018 

BABIES:
•  	 Brittany (Morford) & John Brownlee 		
	 .welcomed a baby girl March 2018
•  	 Nicole (St. Mary) & Michael Franson 		
	 welcomed a .baby boy May 2018
•  	 Kateri (Town) & Tanner Loe welcomed a 	
	 baby girl May 2018 
•  	 Michael & Lacy Pleger welcomed a 		
	 baby girl June 2018
•  	 Brittany Roy 2008 welcomed a baby girl 		
	 July 2018
•  	 Laramee (Marquis) & .Weldy Schademan 	
	 welcomed a baby boy .July 2018 
•   	Josh & SaraLynn .Ziegler a baby 		
	 girl July 2018 
•	 Josh & Mandy Flynn welcomed 
	 a baby girl June 2018 

Congratulations to our very own 
Azul Ponce on being awarded 

the La Salle High School Presi-
dent's Award, presented by Mr. 

Kanelopoulos.

When it's time for St. Patrick's 
day celebrations it also must 

be St. Joseph/Marquette's 
grandparents/special/friends 
day. These photos only show a 

glimpse of the fun time 
everyone had on that day. 
Thank you to the Sister 

Rebecca Berghoff Foundation 
committee of Renee Purdy, 
Kathi Mercy, Irene & Sarah 
Niemi, Robin Miller and Tina 

Chapman that made this event 
so meaningful.

Emily Cornell, sjmms grad (right) is a 2nd 
grade teacher at Saint Cecilia 

Catholic School on Bainbridge Island. 
Emily is entering her second year in the 
GRACE program, a teacher leadership 

program for Catholic School in the 
Archdiocese of Seattle. Emily is pictured 

here with a student, Fulcrum Trustee 
Michelle Audino (left) and St. Cecilia School 

principal, Susan Kilbane (center). 

grandparent's day 
2018

Russ & Nancy Mazzola 
Susan McPhee 
Don & Robin Miller 
John & Jeneen Puccinelli 
Judith Puttman  
Saol Salon 
David & Amie Scott 
Sheryl Scott 
Sisters of Providence 
Jack Topper 
Joanne Velasquez
Joe & Jennifer Walsh 
LuAnn Zeutenhorst 

Harry Scott 
James Allison 	
Kevin & Renee Bouchey 
Marcel & Mary Dufault 
John & Teresa Eglin 
Katherine Milliron 
Ray & Dianne St. Mary 
Steve & Marcia Sziebert 
    
Steve Sziebert 
Dennis & Norma Clark  
Jeff & Cheryl Enright   
Joe & Bev Gouveia 
Phillip Harris & Paula Harris 
Pat & Susie King 
Rich & Cathy Kloster 
Sharon Kroes 
Russ & Nancy Mazzola 
Gary & Barb Morford 
Ike & Renee Purdy 
John & Michelle Riel 
Sandra Rinna 
Ray & Dianne St. Mary 
Kathy Scott 
Adrian Tschoegl 
John & Paula Vornbrock 
Richard & Sharon Urlacher 

Judy Trammell 
Paul Trammell 

John Wingerter, Jr. 
Katherine Milliron 

And they are off.. These recent graduated eighth graders are ready to take on 
the new world called High School. La Salle, Davis, Eisenhower, East Valley, 

Wapato and Zillah are calling to them.Our wish for them is to remember 
God’s love for them and to keep learning. 

Correction from the last Legend Under Investors- 
Annual Fund Kurt & Gwen Bautch


